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Dear Pasadena City Council, 
As a long-time resident of Pasadena I care about the environment in our neighborhood and beyond. I believe that the 
residents of Pasadena are forward-thinking and care about the living creatures in our environment. In representing us, 
it is your responsibility to do your best to make sure that our environmental policies move us forward. Unfortunately, 
Pasadena's Zero Waste Plan has not been effective in reducing the amount of single-use plastic that ends up as 
waste. In the past year, this situation has dramatically grown with even more non-recycled waste from single-use 
containers, packages, utensils and plastic cutlery. The Skip the Stuff policy provides a simple solution to help make an 
impact on reducing takeout delivery waste at the local level. Supplying foodware accessories only upon request will be a 
cost savings to businesses, consumers and the City. This measure makes sense - and has been effectively implemented 
by many other local governments including our neighbor Alhambra. Please do the right thing and vote in favor of Skip 
the Stuff. 

Best Regards, 
Elizabeth Fife 

Pasadena CA 91106 

Elizabeth Fife, Ph.D. 
Associate Professor, Technical Communication Practice 
Viterbi School of Engineering, OHE 104 
University of Southern California 
Los Angeles, CA 90089 
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